From: Matthew Allee <matthew@ward43.org>
Sent: Friday, February 6, 2015 5:12 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: 43rd Ward gift reporting: 2015 Auto Show 

 

Hi Steve, 

This email is to inform the Board that the Office of 43rd Ward Alderman Michele Smith received an Honored Guest pass to the 2015 Chicago Auto Show earlier today.  Like last year, given the ticket's valuation, we returned the ticket to the Auto Show Committee.

Please let me know if you need anything more on this from me.

All the best.
Matt

-- 

Matthew Allee 

Director of Zoning and Urban Development

Office of 43rd Ward Alderman Michele Smith

